
Year 1 Homework letter—Friday 5th July 2024 
Year 1 had a fantastic afternoon with Mrs Blewitt and myself on 
Wednesday for move up day! They spent the afternoon in their 
new classroom; completing art work, establishing rules and getting 

English 
We have started a new book in Eng-
lish this week call Leo and the Octo-
pus. The children are already hooked 
as an octopus visited Year 1 to deliv-
ery a very special  letter. 
 

 

 

 

Maths 

In Maths, we have been learning 
how to tell the time to o’clock and 
half past. We have had fun challeng-
ing each other each other to tell the 
time and  thinking about what we 
do at different times of  the day. 
 

Homework 

Spellings (Summer 2 Week 5) on the 
sheet provided. 

Reading books will continue to be 
changed on Monday, Wednesday 
and Friday. 

PE this half term will be on 
Wednesday afternoons tables.   

 

We hope you all have a restful weekend.  
Year 1 Team 

Diary Dates 

PTFA Summer Garden Party: Satur-
day 6th July -12.00pm-3.00pm  

Summer Concert: Tuesday 9th July 
6.00pm-7.00pm  

Art Exhibition 

Thank you to all who came to our Art Exhibition this year. It was lovely to 
see so many of you!  

We would appreciate any feedback from the Art Exhi-
bition. We would love to hear what you think. Please 
scan the QR Code and leave us feedback! 

 



 


